BUCKINGHAM PALACE

22nd March, 1977.

Dear Mrs. Clemens,

I have received The Cueen's
commands to convey to you and to all

those on whose behalf you wrote Her

Majesty's warm thanks for your kind

message on the occasion of her Silver
Jubilee,

Yours sincerely,

o b

Mrs., W. Clemens,
Schreiber Womens' Institute Group.




